HLC Steering Committee

Meeting Notes

May 8, 2008 – 11:00 a.m.

College Eye Room-Maucker Union
Present:  Buse, Chatham-Carpenter, Cutter, DeFrancisco, Hanish, Kopper, Kaparthi, Licari, Martin, Morgan, Murtha, Neibauer, O’Connor, Patton, Pease, Uehle, Upah, Vinton
Absent:  Agee, Wilson
Bev announced that Dr. Al Hays, Director of the Public Policy Program, has agreed to join the committee and chair Criterion Five-Engagement and Service.  Dr. Hays is on PDA this semester but will join the group in the fall.

Bev reported that a draft agreement between UNI and the Higher Learning Commission requesting the special emphasis self-study option is on President Allen’s desk.  

1. April 24, 2008 meeting notes – Kopper
Notes were distributed via e-mail and no additions or corrections were requested.
2.  Organization of subcommittees - All
Possible committee member names were submitted by co-chairs of each chapter and compiled into one listing to look for duplications, omissions, etc.  The composite list was distributed for discussion.  Some co-chairs will start making contacts with potential committee members this summer.
3.  Plans for summer & fall – Kopper

Bev and Jim have met regarding the production process of the self-study.  Jim distributed a handout on “Advice for Document Preparation” which outlined specifications for font, margins, etc.   The committee decided that a central location for all reports, files, graphics, documents, etc. needs to be identified.  WebCT and SharePoint were both suggested as electronic repositories.  
A call for self-study volunteers will be sent to all staff early in the fall.  Bev will meet with the Cabinet and Academic Affairs Council this summer to update them on our progress.  Also in the fall, Bev will be promoting the self-study to various constituency groups on campus.  
The data coordinating committee (Kate, Phil, Shashi & Patrick) agreed to meet this summer to compile a list of UNI reports that might be needed for the self-study. 
